
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
May 3, 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Rocky View Transportation is implementing a new re-enrollment process, which will allow parents to 
make changes and/or updates to their transportation needs for 2017-2018.   
 
Please watch for an email notification with the new re-enrollment link early next week.   
 
Most students currently riding a school bus will receive an email with a link to the re-enrolment form 
with the following exceptions: 
 

• Students attending from outside of the school division boundary.  These students will have to 
reapply for the upcoming school year. 

 
• Students whose special needs transportation is arranged by the Learning Supports 

department 
 

• Grade 12 students who are choosing to return for a second year, will also have to reapply 
for service . 
 

• Students who will attend a new or different school, where they live within the walk boundary 
for that school. 

 
If your family receives a re-enrollment form, we require this form to be completed by  
June 30, 2017 to confirm or to cancel transportation service.   
 
We are excited as this new system will save you time and help our department to improve the 
accuracy of our information. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact transportation@rockyview.ab.ca 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Audrey Bloxham  
Director of Student Transportation  


